
Interoffice Memorandum 

January 12, 2018 

TO: Mayor Teresa Jacobs 
and Board of County Commissioners 

FROM: Mark V. Massaro, P.E., Public Works Department 

CONTACT PERSON: Christine N. Lofye, P. E., Manager(!__~ 
Traffic Engineering Division 

PHONE NUMBER: (407) 836-7890 

SUBJ: Establishment of a "No Parking" Zone on Ortega Street from 100 feet 
west of Wedgefield K-8 School bus entrance extending 1000 feet east on 
the south side, and from the private driveway of 20191 Ortega Street 
extending 1200 feet east on the north side 

A concerned citizen has requested that a "No Parking" zone be established on Ortega 
Street, west and east of Wedgefield K-8 School. 

The Traffic Engineering Division has determined that the parking of cars on the north 
and south sides of Ortega Street is causing erosion and damage to the roadway and right­
of-way and is impactful to the safety of students walking to and from school. 

Staff recommends that the Board approve the establishment of a ''No Parking" zone on 
the north and south sides of Ortega Street from 100 feet west of Wedgefield K-8 School 
bus entrance extending 1000 feet east on the south side, and from the private driveway 
of 20191 Ortega Street extending 1200 feet east on the north side. 

Action Requested: Approval to install a "No Parking" zone on Ortega Street from 
100 feet west of Wedgefield K-8 School bus entrance extending 
1000 feet east on the south side_ and from the private driveway 
of 20191 Ortega Street extending 1200 feet east on the north 
side. District 5. 
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